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 Dear President 
 

I am just writing to you as you are nearly half way through your year and I hope you are enjoying it. 
 
Firstly to thank you all for the hard work you do serving our communities and the awareness you have put out into the 

public domain about our special year. 
 
You and your club are aware of the projects that this Centennial year has and as you know some we have hit already 

but others we are slightly short so may I ask you to give a final push on them all, especially batteries and bulb planting 
as it is that time of year every little helps.   
 

With regards to Prostate Cancer this is a project which affects us blokes who tend to ignore things like this.  I know 
first-hand the importance of the PSA testing as in May this year I was told that I had Aggressive Prostate Cancer thanks 

to my clubs testing programme, which I have been tested for the last 4 years.  I am aware that some doctors do not 
agree with the test but I had no signs and without the test I most probably would have died next year as it would have 
spread rapidly. 

 
The Hearing dog, if your club hasn't donated and would like to donate still, please forward your donation to the District 
Treasurer as soon as possible please, as I am in correspondence with them at the moment regarding the purchase of a 

dog for 105d.  This will help me a lot.  Another way we can also help Hearing dogs is by collecting foreign coins and 
stamps so, at Convention, there will be two bins for these.  
 

I know that you have all been busy doing things for the Centennial and it has been nice to know about them and even 
attend some.  So let's finish this Centennial year on a high note and please let me know what you have done and how 
much raised, so I can compile a year-end report for PID Lion Phil Nathan, the Centennial chair. 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Dave 
Dave Ebsworth 

Sergeant at Arms, Convention & 
Centennial Chair for 

District 105d 
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